

26 July 2018

Mrs Tracey Shaw Business Manager Graham School Woodlands Drive Scarborough YO12 6QW

Dear Tracey

On behalf of the National Police Aid Convoys thank you and pupils, members of staff, parents, guardians and all concerned for the donation of school uniforms and the cheque for £250.00.

Brilliant work thank you all – the uniforms will be sorted and sent to a school in Malawi, it is hoped that this can be done in time to go on a container provisionally booked for 14th August 2018. I will ask if photos can be taken when it arrives. No promise as it might sound simple but!

Below is a little more information about what we do.

2017 saw 24 containers each 40ft Long: 8ft high and about 7ft wide sent out to various countries to include Zambia, Zanzibar, Somalia, Ghana and Syria to name but a few. Plus 6 ambulances that travelled on the top of the container ship. Were met in Turkey, Lebanon and Israel then driven into the nearest Syrian refugee camps. All were full of donated humanitarian aid for school, clinics and hospitals, desks, chairs, blackboards, pencils, paper, general medical boxes, beds, mattresses and so much more.

So far this year we have delivered 10 containers of humanitarian aid to our other projects, with more in the pipeline – number 11 for Malawi! For further information about us, please visit our website on www.npac.org.uk or Twitter and Facebook that carry news every day.

Thank you all again

Kind regards Yours sincerely,

Wanda V Adams (Mrs) Charity Administrator